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To Whom It May Concern,

Re: Manuscript submission to UBCMJ, Global Health Section

This paper, entitled “Mental Health Considerations in Refugee Populations” is being submitted for consideration for publication in the Global Health Section of the University of British Columbia Medical Journal.  I declare that the manuscript being submitted is in fact, an original work.  There have not been any identical documents submitted to another avenue of publication.  I, the sole author, am aware of and agree to the content of this manuscript and have not used any information conveyed by personal communication or unpublished, experimental data.  

Key words that can be used to describe the article are as follows: mental health, refugees, migration and health, psychiatry.  

Below are my recommendations for faculty or professional reviewers that I believe will be able to critically review my paper:

1) Dr. Shafik Dharamsi, Dept of Family Practice, University of British Columba: shafik.dharamsi@familymed.ubc.ca

2) Dr. Patricia Gabriel, Dept of Family Practice, University of British Columbia 

3) Dr. Ilene Hyman, Dalla Lana School of Public Health, University of Toronto: i.hyman@utoronto.ca . 
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me.  

Best Regards,

Fareen Karachiwalla, BHSc, MD (c)
Schulich School of Medicine & Dentistry
The University of Western Ontario
Class of 2011
fkarachiwalla2011@meds.uwo.ca
1-519-860-9261
